

THE UNIVERSITY of TENNESSEE

Vice President, General Counsel, and Secretary of the University

719 Andy Holt Tower Knoxville, Tennessee 37996-0170 Phone: (865) 974-3245 Fax: (865) 974-3074

February 13, 2007

Nate Carlisle 550 South 500 East Apartment 15 Salt Lake City, UT 84102

Dear Mr. Carlisle:

Your letter to Chancellor Crabtree has been forwarded to this Office for review and response.

Please be advised that your request does not come within the Tennessee Public Records Act and, for that reason, the University is denying it.

Sincerely,

Peter M. Foley

Deputy General Counsel



THE UNIVERSITY of TENNESSEE

Vice President, General Counsel, and Secretary of the University

> 719 Andy Holt Tower Knoxville, TN 37996-0170 Phone: 865-974-3245 Fax: 865-974-3074

October 22, 2007

Glenna DeRoy

Nashville, Tennessee

Re:

Tennessee Public Records Act request

Dear Ms. DeRoy:

I have received your payment for the documents you requested pursuant to the Tennessee Public Records Act. I enclose a copy of all documents in the University's possession that are responsive to your request of September 11, 2007.

If you should have any questions, please give me a call.

Very truly yours,

Michael D. Fitzgerald Assistant General Counsel